
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                                   Friday 29th November 2019 

 

On Monday 2nd December Reception children will receive their flu immunisation. If you retuned 

the consent form to school but no longer wish for your child to receive it please put this writing for 

us to pass onto the nurse. We are aware some children have already ben to their GP to receive 

theirs.  

  

As part of our RE topic ’I am Special’, we read the book The Rainbow fish, we 

then discussed the different things that might make a person special and how we 

are all different but should be treated equally.  

 

With December days away we have started to write our letters to Father Christmas, once these 

letters are completed we will be walking to our local Post Office to buy stamps to send them to 

Father Christmas and patiently (and hopefully) wait for his reply.  

 

This week in number we have introduced addition. We have looked at how adding to numbers 

together we get a bigger number. We discussed how we can separate a given number of objects 

in different ways but still come up with the same total e.g. 1+3=4, 2+2=4, 3+1=4, 0+4=4, 4+0=4.  

 

We are very impressed and proud with how well our Wriggly Nativity is going, we hope you are 

looking forward to it.   

 

Diary Dates  

Friday 6th December –Reception Nativity 2 p.m. 

Thursday 12th December—School closed all day for Polling Day 

Friday 13th December—Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch 

Friday 20th December—School finishes 2 p.m. 

Enjoy the weekend.   

                      Reception Staff  


